REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) LIGHTING- SOFTBALL FIELD


Echols County Board of Commissioners (ECBOC) seeks a qualified and experienced firm to provide construction services for the design, construction and installation of athletic lighting for a Softball Field located at Echols County Recreation Field at 148 Church of God Street Statenville, GA 31648. 

A voluntary pre-proposal conference will be held on February 26, 2025 at 10:30 a.m. local time at Echols County Softball Field, 148 Church of God Street, Statenville, GA 31648.

Questions regarding the Request for Proposal process should be directed to Alan Levesque, County Manager, via email at ecboc@yahoo.com. Only questions received by March 1, 2025, by 4:00 p.m. will be considered.

All proposals must be received by March 5, 2025, by 12:00 p.m. local time. Proposals received after the date and time specified will not be considered.

Sealed proposals must be submitted to ECBOC, C/O Alan Levesque, 110 General Deloach Rd, Statenville, GA 31648 in a sealed envelope which shall be clearly marked with the Offeror name and address clearly printed or typed on the outside of the envelope. The proposal shall include one (1) original and one (1) copy.

The Offeror is responsible for ensuring that they have complete Proposal Documents including all Addenda provided by the Owner, prior to the proposal submission date.

An award, if made will be to the most responsible and responsive proposer submitting a proposal deemed by ECBOC, in ECBOC’s sole discretion, to be in the best interest of ECBOC based on the evaluation factors. ECBOC reserves the right to reject all proposals and to waive technicalities and informalities.

